

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.
Director, Legal Services
Phone: 603-724-2135
Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

March 6, 2023

Via Electronic Mail Only

Daniel Goldner, Chair New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DG 20-105; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Request for Step Increase

Dear Chair Goldner:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., d/b/a Liberty, and in response to the Commission's February 17, 2023, *Procedural Order Re: January 19, 2023 Tariff Filing*, in this docket, enclosed please find a *Petition to Approve a Changes in Rates Otherwise Approved in Order No. 26,654* and the *Technical Statement of Erica L. Menard*, with attachments.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Mithulian

Enclosure

Cc: Service List